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Denton High School 
"In the Ultimate Pursuit of Excellence in Education" 

 
 

Dear Broncos, 
   I am always proud to brag about our successes on campus and most 
importantly, those of the academic variety.  The National Merit Scholarship 
Program recognizes students across the country based on student scores on their 
Preliminary SAT taken in October each year.  This year DHS has five National 
Merit Scholarship Semifinalists, four National Merit Commended Scholars, two 
students who have qualified for the National Hispanic Recognition Program and 
one Black American Scholar.  These students are: 
Semifinalists          Commended          Hispanic Scholars       Black American Scholar 
Patrick Burke         Jonathan Berg             Trevor Davila           Christyauna Clark 
Trevor Davila        Timothy DeReuse       Stephen Place          
Sylvia Li                Julia Difiore  
Clarissa Root         Julia Moen 
Christine Ryu 
   We are proud of the hard work and sacrifice that got these students to this 
level of academic success and we wish them the best in their pursuit of higher 
education.   
   In years past, Fine Arts have always been strong at DHS and this year is no 
exception.  We currently have students in Band, Choir and Orchestra competing 
at the Regional level vying for All State Honors.  Once again our kids have put 
in countless hours perfecting their talent and sharing it with the world.  It is 
always a treat to sit back and enjoy the fruits of their labor at each and every 
concert.  Theatre Arts and Visual Arts are no different.  The time and energy put 
forth is evident in each individual piece of work and/or drama production.  
David Mairs shared with me a story about a great artist whose simple definition 
of the arts is “that which makes us human.”  It’s comforting to see our kids pour 
their hearts into this venue.   
   Athletically DHS has been struggling in certain aspects and flourishing in 
others.  There are many great things that are learned in the spirit of competition 
and the commitment to teammates.  Our volleyball team made it to the playoffs 
as did our boys cross country team.  We also had two outstanding performances 
by Ashley Husbands and Mathew Renner who qualified for regional cross 
country in Lubbock.  Congratulations to all these athletes as well as the other 
dedicated athletes at DHS.  Your passion is admired and very much appreciated. 
   I have elaborated about some of the success of students at DHS and of course 
it goes without saying that behind each great kid is a caring and passionate 
teacher/coach.  I am honored to work with some great people and I appreciate 
their dedication and effort with our kids.  I love DHS and I know that it is rich in 
history and tradition, but it is the people at this school that make it great.  Our 
looks are changing but things inside remain the same – we are committed to 
academic achievement.  It is great to be a Bronco! 
 
                                                                               ~Darrell Muncy, Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important
Dates!

 
Semester 

Exams:
December

 15-18

Early Release 
Days

December 
17 & 18

Winter Break
December 21-

January 4, 
2010

2nd Semester 
Begins: 

January 5, 
2010

Muncy’s Message

http://www.dentonisd.org/
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Adopt-a-Child! 
The Ann Windle Adopt-a-Child program will take 

lace on Wed., 
ec. 2nd during 
A Block. 

~Student 
Council 
   

p
D
2

 

directly 

 
 

 
 
SHOP FOR THE HOLIDAYS  
and help DHS at the same time!  
Enjoy the convenience of shopping from your 
home, and have erchandise shipped  m
to you! 
Be sure to visit: 
http://www.shopdentonbroncos.com  
for the latest in spirit wear!  All funds raised from
this site go directly to benefit Denton High S
some great gift ide

 
chool.  We have 

as and stocking stuffers. 
 
Onecause.com 
There are over 750 merchants and businesses that offer 
anywhere from 1% - 7% of sales back to the school.  
Businesses include Nordstrom’s to Wal-mart, even airlines 
and travel services. 
Just go to onecause.com and register under DHS PTSA. 
Then, shop as usual at no additional cost, and a percentage of 
your sale is automatically credited to the PTSA. Funds raised 
will benefit students at DHS. 
ANY QUESTIONS? CALL OR EMAIL Loyce Wilson at 
940-382-2937 or LKWILSON@CHARTER.NET 
 
 
 
 
Orchestra News 
Regional Results 
Congratulations to all Orchestra students who auditioned for 
the 2009-2010 All-Region Orchestra!  The following students 
earned a place in the orchestra: 
Violins:  Christine Ryu (12); Clarissa Root (12); Yang Chen 
(9); Sylvia Li (12); Alvin Gao (9); Trevor Davila (12) 
Violas:  Julian Chalon (12); Alex Martin (10); Nathan Place 
(10) Cellos:  Nathan Schafer (10);  Julia Moen (12); Jordan 
Rushing (11); Tyler Burggren (12); R.J. Ponder (11); Julia 
DiFiore (12); Stephen Place (12) Basses:  Beckah Maxwell-
Leroy (10); Kris Carmona (11); Amelia Clark (10) 
The Regional Clinic and Concert will take place the weekend 
of January 22, 2010. 
 
Pie and Braid Pick Up 

If you ordered Pies and Braids from an Orchestra student, be 
prepared to pick up your order on November 20.  Orders will 
be ready after school. 
Performances  
The DHS Orchestras will perform their Winter Concert at 7pm 
on December 8, 2009.  The following week, on December 15 
at 7 pm, the Chamber Orchestra will perform with the DHS 
Choirs during their holiday concert.   
Christmas Party!!   
The Orchestras will have their Christmas Party on December 
17 at 6 pm in the Orchestra Room. 
 
Choir News 
DHS Choir will host the 
12th Annual Choir Craft Show 
on Saturday, December 5th from 9AM - 
4PM.  Admission is free.  Lots of vendors, great 
food - check out the Choir Cafe and many local elementary, 
middle, and high school choirs performing throughout the 
day!  For more information or to see a list of vendors, go to 
www.dentonchoir.com.    
                              ~Paula Hart, DHS Choir Booster President 
 
November Choir Events 
November 13-14 Show Choir Camp 
Concert/A cappella choirs sell concessions at Middle 
School All-Region Clinic at DHS  
November 20 Third payment due for Chorale Boston trip 
November 20/21 Fri. -TMEA Pre-Area at DHS/ Sat. - Region 
Clinic/Concert at TWU. 
Congratulations to the following ladies selected to the All-
Region Choir:  Abby Bryant, Ashley Wawro, Kylie 
Richter, Madison Deramee, & Victoria Amadi. 
Congratulations to those still competing in the All-State Choir 
audition process:  Hannah Lane, Julia Difiore, Casey 
Bachus, Kate Morales, Joanna Ceja, Kayla Bender, Nicole 
Thompson, Hannah Cheek, Emily Pound, Jed Sappington, 
Javan Stalls, Eric Willis, Michael Schafer, Daniel Hart, 
Manu Sinha, Josh Hardin, Wes Middleton, & Josey Jezek.  
Great work choir members!  Best wishes for your continued 
success in the All-State Competition!  
December Choir Events: 
December 4 Choir Booster Meeting at 7pm in choir room 
December 4/5 Annual DHS Choir Craft Fair -- A 
marvelous place to begin your holiday shopping while hearing 
beautiful sounds of the season from area choirs!  If you, or 
someone you know, would like to have a booth in the choir 
craft fair, please check out www.dentonchoir.com for contact 
information. 
December 11 First payment due for San Antonio trip 
December 15 DHS Choir Holiday Concert – 7:00 pm 
                                ~Patti Freeman, Assistant Choral Director 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:LKWILSON@CHARTER.NET
http://www.dentonchoir.com/
http://www.dentonchoir.com/
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9th Grade Class Officers  
President: William Cole III 
Vice-President: Ashley Williams 
Secretary: Wade Cope 
Treasurer: Hayden Winborn 
At-Large Representatives:  
                             Alvin Gao & Surya Raghavendran 
 
 
 

TAMS Math & Science Winne
Please congratulate the following students for their 
achievements at last Saturday’s TAMS Math and Science 
Competition. 

rs! 

Alvin Gao 1st Place in the Algebra 1 & Geometry 
Surya Raghavendran  
                             5th Place in the Geometry & Algebra 2 
Trevor Davila 4th Place in the Calculus & Post-Calculus 
Trevor Davila 2nd Place in Computer Science 
The competitions were intense and included teams from many 
of the North Texas private schools. Other DHS Math Club 
students participating in last Saturday’s event were Sylvia Li, 
Jordan Rushing, Yang Chen, Sebastian Lowery, Patrick 
Burke, and Tim De Reuse. 
 ~Fred Mueller, Math Club Sponsor & UIL Academics Coach  
 
 
 

Last Chance to Get Yearbook at Reduced Price! 
The ALL COLOR 2010 Bronco yearbook will be on sale for 
only $60 until winter break. The price will go up after 
Christmas vacation and the personalization option will expire.  
We still have a few spots for senior ads if you would like to 
purchase one.  All ads will be in full color. 
The flyers for sales and advertising are on the DHS website, 

under the Faculty listings: M. Stevens.  
Yearbooks can also be purchased 
on-line at 

www.jostensyearbooks.com 
~Marilyn Stevens 

 
 

 
 

 
Volunteers Needed for the Class of 2011! 
Parents….if you are interested in volunteering for the class of 
2011, please contact: Coach Kevin Carmona 
(kcarmona2@dentonisd.org) or  
Janis Wohlgemuth (jwohlgemuth@dentonisd.org)  
Volunteers will help organize committees for senior activities. 

~Coach Carmona 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Do You Have Any DHS 
Construction 
Photographs? 
We are gathering digital 
construction photographs for a 
video project next semester that 
will encompass all of the 

construction from August 2008 to January 2010 at Denton 
High School. If you have any DHS construction photos in jpg 
format, and don’t mind sharing them for this project, please 
email them to: Hollye Knox, hknox@dentonisd.org. 
 

http://www.jostensyearbooks.com/
mailto:kcarmona2@dentonisd.org
mailto:jwohlgemuth@dentonisd.org
mailto:hknox@dentonisd.org
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Students of the Month 
September  

9th Female Kristal Gomez, nominated by T. Glisson 
9th Male Yang Chen, nominated by B. Hughes 
10th Female Anna Marquez, nominated by C. Galindo 
10th Male Harrison Hawkins, nominated by K. Thaggard 
11th Female Mikala Farmer, nominated by S. Davis 
11th Male Austin Bailey, nominated by R. Koontz 
12th Female Jennifer Lioy, nominated by D. Maris 
12th Male        James Taylor, nominated by K. Burgess 
 
                                          October 
9th Female- Kendall Wagner, nominated by Beth Hughes 
9th Male- Sebastian Moon Lowrey, nominated by Sharon 
Kremer 
10th Female- Rebecca Leroy-Maxwell, nominated by Sarah 
Hustwit 
10th Male- Julio Cesar Rangel, nominated by Fallon 
Fletcher 
11th Female- Holly Robinson, nominated by Sara Lowry 
11th Male- Parker Lawson, nominated by Jennifer Phillips  
12th Female- Ashley Contreras, nominated by Sarah 
Hustwit 
12th Male- Zorobabel Gomez, nominated by Dena Puente 
 

 

 
The Teachers and Staff Members of the 
Month 

September Teacher of the Month: 
Ms. Jamie Covey 
If you know Jamie Covey- you know 
she is busy. In addition to teaching four 
different preps, from two different 
curriculums, Jamie also finds a way to 
muster up the energy to arrive at DHS at 
roughly 7:00am every morning. In 

addition to her teaching, Jamie continues to sponsor the 
American Sign Language Club which she has sponsored for 
over nine years. Lastly and most importantly Jamie is a 
PROUD soldier in our United States Naval Forces, where she 
has served ALL OF US, in Iraq and here at home.  
Jamie, thank you- from the bottom of our hearts! 
 

September Staff Member of the 
Month: Camille Khoury 
Secretary, runner, copier, substitute, 
student-aide, teacher-aide, no matter 
what title you give her, she is happily 
and cordially, always Camille. In the 
month of September Camille was asked 
to fill in many of the aforementioned 
gaps, and that she did.  She is constantly 

running about the school, fulfilling all of her necessary tasks, 
many of them providing the glue that holds our school 
together; most importantly though, Camille does her job with 
a sincere smile and with great dedication.  

October Teacher of the Month: 
Mrs. Barbara Goolsby 

 
 
 

rs. 

uly 
rk with this professional! 

According to the Legal Framework for
the Child-Centered Process ARD
committee membership, effective
October 5, 2009, CTE representation 
at every annual meet is required. M
Goolsby spearheaded this project. 
Once notified, she quickly and 

efficiently held a meeting with all CTE teachers 
informing them of this change. Under Mrs. Goolsby’s 
leadership, energy, and enthusiasm the teachers readily 
accepted this task without any complaints. We are tr
honored to wo
 
October Staff Member of the Month:   
Mr. Ronnie Phillips 
Ronnie works tirelessly in maintaining DHS’s 42,000 square 
foot field house and keeps it looking immaculate. He is a team 
player and goes far beyond his assigned custodial duties. He is 
an extension of our staff and has the respect of our coaches 
and players. Thank you Ronnie for helping take care of DHS’s 
new addition. 
                             ~Kimberly Thaggard 
 
                                                                 ~Kimberly Thaggard 
 
 
Going Green and Staying Green 
Denton High School has achieved the 
“Highest Weight Award” from the City 
of Denton Recycling Program. DHS beat 
out both Ryan and Guyer. The Custodial 
Staff does an amazing job of keeping up 
with the hallway dumpsters, as well as the 
teachers who frequently dump their 
classroom bins.  Keep up the good work! 

~Kimberly Thaggard 
 
 

 
Teen Driving Notes 
Every year, about 5,000 teenagers are killed in car crashes, 
and approximately 375,000 are injured. Despite safer cars, 
better roads, and driving education programs, the statistics 
have not changed much over the years. As a parent, you can 
help start change. You are the biggest influence on your teen 
driver. 
There are good drivers, “okay” drivers and some that are just 
plain terrible. You know the ones you yell at—eating a 
cheeseburger when the light turns green, applying make-up or 
shaving on I-35. Are you setting a good example—wearing 
your seat belt, cell phone at ease, maintaining proper speed 
and distance, following traffic signs and signals? You are the 
one your teen sits beside. You are the one your teen sees, 
learns from and copies behavior. Your teen notices. 
Be the good driver. Be the good role model. Educating your 
teen is your job, whether you consciously take on the task or 
not. Put your teen driver under your influence. 

~Grace Chalon, PTSA President 
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Interact Club 
 The Interact Club participated in the Tree Giveaway on 
October 24th.  The Tree Giveaway is an annual event 
sponsored by Keep Denton Beautiful in which volunteers 
distribute baby trees to registered Denton residents free of 
charge.  The event was a success, and approximately 900 trees 
were given away.  For more information on the Tree 
Giveaway and other Keep Denton Beautiful events, visit 
kdb.org 
The Interact Club is also trying to raise funds for their service 
trip to Nicaragua, which will take place during Spring Break. 
They will be sending 2 – 6 students and are currently selling 
scrubs to the faculty of Denton High School.  The scrubs are 
purple, and they have "DHS Staff" embroidered on the pocket.  
They are selling for $20. The staff also has the option of 
getting their name embroidered on the pocket for an additional 
cost of $5.  If you wish to order scrubs or have any questions, 
please feel free to e-mail Lauren Kruse, the Interact Club 
Vice-President, at laurenakruse@gmail.com. 

~Scott Spaulding, Sponsor 

 
 
National Achievement 

   Congratulations to Christyauna Clark for 
being recognized as an “Outstanding 
Participant in the National Achievement 
Scholarship Program.”  Christyauna scored in 
the top 3% of more than 160,000 Black 
Americans who requested considerations in 
the 2010 National Achievement Program.  

Congratulations to Christyauna on this great accomplishment. 
~Darrell Muncy, Principal 

 
 
 
Calling All Seniors! 

   Your DHS/PTSA will once again 
award scholarships to DHS seniors, 
but seniors must be PTSA members 
to qualify. Student memberships are 
only $5. Turn your money and 
information into the DHS Office. It’s 
an investment that has the potential 
to be financially rewarding! 
~Mia Price and Loyce Wilson 
  

IB Update 
IB Diploma Programme 
NOVEMBER is ENROLLMENT MONTH for the next 
class of IB Diploma Candidates! Current Sophomores 
interested in becoming involved in the next Diploma 
Programme class may pick up IB DP Applications from the IB 
Office (room 121). Completed IB DP Applications are due 
November 20, 2009. If you have questions, please drop by and 
see Dr. Singletary, IB Coordinator, in the IB office. 
Presentations will be made in selected classes to help inform 
students of the opportunities of involvement in our IB DP. 
MARK THIS DATE: NOVEMBER 17, 2009, there will be an 
informational meeting for parents of current sophomores that 
may be interested in the IB Diploma Programme. The meeting 
will be held in the DHS Library from 7-9 pm. 
Parents should call (940.369.2238) or email 
lsingletary@dentonisd.org if they plan to attend. If more 
parents want to attend than the library will host, the meeting 
can be moved to accommodate the crowd. 
Seniors are in the process of registering for the IB external 
exams which will be held during the month of May. Seniors 
are busy developing and completing IB Internal Assessments, 
which will be combined with IB external exam grades for a 
final score. Seniors will not receive their IB test 
results until July, 2010, when IB releases all IB test 
scores throughout the world.  
Juniors have been busy in their IB classes, as one 
would expect, but they have also been busy 
earning Creativity, Action, and Service (CAS) 
hours. Approximately 130 hours have been 
earned by the juniors so far this semester. Long-
term project hours will be turned in at the end of each 
semester.  One electronic project that has been underway is IB 
in Three Words. Almost all the juniors have contributed to the 
final project…final contributions will be added. The final 
version will be used during enrollment. 

IB Middle Years Programme 
MARK THIS DATE:  November 19, 2009, there will be an 
IB Informational meeting. The meeting will be held in the 
DHS auditorium from 7-9 pm.  Information regarding IB 
Middle Years Programme and IB Diploma Programme will be 
shared. Parents of current eighth graders throughout the 
district wanting to learn more about IB should plan to attend. 
We look forward to sharing the IB information with interested 
parents.  
Teachers continue to share comments on the implementation 
of IB MYP philosophies in their classrooms. Ms. O’Hearn, 
French teacher, shared that she has implemented writing 
journals in her classes, which have been used as response and 
reflective opportunities. “I enjoy reading the journals and it 
gives me an opportunity to get to know the students better and 
for them to get positive, written feedback from me” writes Ms. 
O’Hearn. 

~Lynn Singletary, IB Coordinator 
 
 
 
 

http://kdb.org/
mailto:laurenakruse@gmail.com
mailto:lsingletary@dentonisd.org
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DHS Receives Grant  
Denton High School has received a $750 
grant from the ExxonMobil Educational Alliance program to 
support the school’s Partners in Art and Partners in PE 
program.  Bill Douglas of Exxon on the Run at 700 South 
Stemmons in Denton, Texas, worked with school officials to 
secure the grant, which is one of 2,400 available to schools 
across the country served by Exxon or Mobil stations.  The 
grants were made possible by funding from the ExxonMobil 
Corporation.  
“Denton High School works hard to make learning interesting 
and fun,” said Bill Douglas.  “As an Exxon retailer, I am 
proud to help young people of Denton.” 
The ExxonMobil Educational Alliance program is designed to 
provide Exxon and Mobil retailers with an opportunity to 
invest in the future of their communities through educational 
grants to neighborhood schools.  ExxonMobil believes that, as 
members of the community, local retailers are best qualified to 
work with local educators to help identify schools and 
programs most in need of support.  
Bill Douglas of Exxon on the Run met stringent eligibility 
criteria before applying for and being awarded this grant, 
including having a commitment to provide a superior buying 
experience for customers.  
 
 
 
 
Community in Schools 
We are in need of newspaper…any size, a
date, any amount.  

ny 

I would be more than happy to pick it up 
from your classroom, your car, anywhere and anytime. We 
need A LOT so please don’t hesitate to give us anything you 
may have.  
Thanks in advance! 

~Nikotris Perkins 
Denton High School Site Coordinator 
Communities in Schools North Texas 

940.369.2024 (office) 
 
 
 
 

4" x 8" Brick Tiles for Sale - $30 each 
• Memorialize your favorite student, organization or 

faculty member. 
• Advertise your 

business. 
• Bricks installed in the 

foyer of the DHS 
auditorium. 

 

Sponsored by: 
 DHS Grad Night 2010 

 

For order forms or information, contact: 
Michelle DeAngelo at mdeangelo@dentonisd.org 
Or Terri Vogds at terri@terrivogds.com 
 

 Counselors Corner 
Special points of interest: 
• Denton High School code: 441-951 
• Final Exams will be: December 15th-18th. 
• www.collegefortexans.com great website for students 
• Congratulate HOBY Winner Nathan Place & Alternate 
Skylar Padia !!! 
  
New Deadlines: UT and A&M 
Counselors, parents, and students, there is a new deadline to 
apply for admission to University of Texas for the 
Summer/Fall 2010. The new deadline: December 15, 2009.  
Deadline for Summer/Fall 2010 at Texas A & M is January 
15, 2010. 
 
Sea Aggie Preview Date 
Texas A&M Galveston will host an overnight preview this fall 
November 19 & 20th and this spring February 25-26, 2010.   
There will be a Q & A with current students regarding 
academics, admissions, campus life, and financial aid. 
Register at:   www.tamug.edu 
 
Western Preview Days 
Come to beautiful Colorado to visit this premiere campus 
November 13, February 26, March 26 or April 9, 2010. If 
you’re outdoorsy this is the place for you. 
  
THEA 
www.thea.neasinc.com 
Texas Higher Education Assessment must be taken to enter all 
public universities in Texas.  This test is for placement into 
classes at the college level or for students interested in taking 
dual credit at NCTC. 
Quick THEA  
Offered here at the DHS campus for interested students on 
November 12th. 
Cost is $30.00. See your counselor or Ms. Weatherly to 
register. 
 
Mustang Rally 
Midwestern State will be holding a preview event at their 
campus on February 13, 2010. This is a great opportunity to 
tour campus, talk with faculty, preview housing, and discuss 
financial aid. Register at: admissions.mwsu.edu 
 
Patriot Preview 
Dallas Baptist University will be holding previews February 6, 
February 15 & April 24, 2010.  The application fee will be 
waived if you apply to attend DBU while at the preview.  
 
Centenary College 
Centenary College of Louisiana will hold an Open House for 
prospective students on November 14, 2009 or January 16, 
2010.  Come see what this great community has to offer. 
 
Angelo State University 
Blue & Gold Guarantee full tuition & fees for freshmen 
coming from a family income of $40,000 or less. Graduation 
Incentive Program $1500 university + 1,000 state monies for 
graduating in 4 years. Car Academic Scholarship for students 
in top 45% with SAT 1020 or ACT 22. 

http://www.tamug.edu/
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 Reminders! 
With the flu season upon us, DHS 
would like to remind students and 
parents about the process when a 
student has been absent from school.  
When returning to school after an 
absence, a student must pick up an 
absence form from the attendance office to 
be taken home and signed by a parent/legal guardian.  It will 
be stamped with the date and time when the student picks it up 
and again when it is returned, completed and signed. The 
yellow copy will be given to the student for the family records 
after the return date has been stamped on it.  Students have 
two school days to return the completed form to the 
attendance office.   
Please remember that if you are picking up a student at DHS, 
you will need to enter through the front center doors.  The 
receptionist, Linda Beckmann, will send for the student to 
come to the office and sign out.  All visitors to the DHS 
campus must bring a photo ID to be able to visit on the 
campus and to receive a visitors badge through the Raptor 
Ware software system. 

~Renee Koontz, Associate Principal 
   
 
 

WAYS TO HELP WITH 
DHS FUNDRAISING 

 
• USE YOUR ALBERTSONS KEY TAG WHEN 

YOU SHOP! 
• REGISTER YOUR KROGER’S CARD TO 

CREDIT DHS! 
• MAKE SURE YOUR TARGET CREDIT CARD IS 

BENEFITTING DHS! 
 

LET YOUR MONEY WORK FOR DHS! 
Contact Loyce Wilson at 940-382-2937 or 

lkwilson@charter.net if you have questions. 
 
 

 
DHS Student Email 
   All students have their own email account this year with 
Live@edu.. This new email system gives students the ability 
to store documents in what is called a skydrive, and 
communicate with peers and teachers on academic projects. A 
student email account follows the pattern: 
ID#@dentonstudent.org.  
   It is recommended that students check their email daily for 
teacher announcements, upcoming events, and important 
school news. 
 
 
 

 
AF 
JROTC  
In October 
we 
participated 
in the UNT 
parade and 
earned the 
McAvoy 
Trophy for marching units. Later that month 53 cadets 
traveled to Altus Air Force Base, OK. Some cadets toured  the 
base while others flew a three-hour in-flight refueling mission 
on a KC-135. On Monday, Oct. 26, US Aviation Group hosted 
seven of our cadets at Denton Municipal Airport for area 
flights…thank you! Our fajita dinner plate fundraiser event 
was a huge success. Thank you to the parents and contributors 
for the support. On Nov. 6 our senior AFROTC color guard 
members were recognized at Senior Night of the Denton vs 
Little Elm football game. These seniors have performed at 
many athletic and community events as color guard details. 
On Veterans Day, Nov. 11,  hosted a reveille ceremony where 
we will pay tribute to our Armed Services Veterans. Cadets 
will gather in front of the school as a Corps and pay respects 
to those who have and are serving our country.  
As we express our gratitude, we must never forget that the 
highest appreciation is not to utter words, but to live by 
them.  ~John Fitzgerald Kennedy 
                 L. Col. Robert West 
 
 
 
Parent Connection 
   Parent Connection is a district-provided service that gives 
parents the accessibility to check their children’s grades 
online.  To sign up for Parent Connection, please visit 
the district web site: For Parents > Information For 
Parents > Parent Connection 

 
 

mailto:LKWILSON@CHARTER.NET
mailto:ID#@dentonstudent.org
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DHS Honors Veterans  

 The Denton High School National Honor Society honored all 
veterans on November 
11th.  Since our nation’s 
founding, brave men 
and women have taken 
up arms to defend the 
truths set forth in the 
Declaration of 
Independence.  By their 
service they have kept 

America strong, and protected our way of life for more than 
two centuries.  The program included performances from the 
DHS AFROTC, band, orchestra, choir, and special readings 
for the Veterans.  The guest speaker was well-known and 
respected businessman and veteran, Frenchy Rheault.  The 
National Honor Society would like to thank all the DHS 
individuals and organizations for their support in planning  
the program. 
                 ~Carol Hyatt, DHS Veterans Day Coordinator 
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Kunigunda June  

Harold Jackson 
 

Allen Newbrand 
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Howard Palmer 
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Joe Rozell 

 
Robert West Roger Williams 

 
The PTSA Newsletter is published every six weeks as a collaborative effort 
between DHS and the PTSA. Special thanks to: Emily Seiple, PTSA and Sara 
Lowry. For more information about the PTSA Newsletter, contact: Hollye 
Knox at hknox@dentonisd.org.  
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Thank you for your service to our country!
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